
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR TRUST 
 

Notification of Site Investigation works 
at Smeaton's Yard & Gunsgreen Basin (north end)  
w/c 17th August 2020 for approx. 2-3 weeks. 
 
Please note that, as part of the Neart na Gaoithe Operations & Maintenance facility proposed 

at Eyemouth Harbour, civil and structural engineers will be carrying out Site Investigation 

works, including ground mapping and scanning, excavation of trial pits and boreholes, from 

Monday 17th August 2020 in the areas circled in red on the map below in and around 

Smeaton's Yard & Gunsgreen Basin, north of the Harbour Office building.  The works will 

involve some large plant and equipment.  In preparation for these works, EHT will be moving 

equipment around from w/c Monday 10th August.  

Works are expected to last around 3 weeks and access to the areas shown and some parking 
restrictions may be in force throughout this time.   

• Additional car parking is available in the SBC long stay car park at Gunsgreenhill at the 
top of the steps.   

• Area for net repair and gear will be along Gunsgreen Quay. 
 
We hope there will be minimal disruption whilst these vital works are carried out and thank 

you for your understanding and co-operation. 

If you have any questions then please contact: 

Christine Bell, Business Manager  
Tel 018907 52494 businessmanager@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk  
 
Brian Wilson, Harbour Master or Brendan Bates, Deputy Harbour Master 
Tel: 018907 50223 / 07885 742505 harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk 
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